
Changes to the FE department classrooms. 

Hello FE Students! I thought I’d take the opportunity to fill you in on some 

changes that have been taking place in our department. There is building work 

going on and the rooms will look quite different by the time school is back to 

normal again. The builders have blocked up some of our windows in preparation 

for the much bigger building works taking place next year we think. There will 

be extra classrooms being added onto our side of the building, which is why the 

windows are going. FE1 will have another window put in where our screen is 

currently. Charlie and Nigel have kindly taken these pictures to show you, and I 

will post pictures of the finished rooms when they are done so you can get used 

to the changes before seeing them for the first time. Stay well, we will get 

through this and come out the other side,  

I personally can’t wait! 

 

       

Here are the windows for FE1 and the middle room being blocked up. I hope the 

builders are planning to get a better finish than that! 

 



Getting there now in FE1. Can you 

see where our window and screen 

used to be? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FE2 has also changed. There was a 

window there before. Now it looks 

an ideal spot for an electronic 

screen which FE2 have never been 

able to have because of a lack of 

wall space. 

 

 

 

 

The middle room has lost it’s 

door, so we’ll have to use the 

other one in the corridor to get 

out to the playground. On the plus 

side this could become a better 

learning space without people 

coming in and out all the time. 

 

 

See you soon, and in 

the meantime I’ll 

keep you updated on 

the building works. 


